

Thank you for your interest in the Victory Gardens for Peace free community seed bank! Our goal with the seed bank is to find/adapt varieties suited to our unique coastal climate, raise awareness on the importance of gardening and seed saving, create a network of seed savers on the coast and make all of this available to you for free. This community seed bank is full of seeds grown out by friends and neighbors- If you have been saving seeds and would like to add them to our community collection please let us know!

To place an order simply (1) browse the catalogue, (2) let us know the seed index number of the seeds you are interested in, (3) leave us your name, email and address and (4) let us know if you would like to pick them up or have them sent to you. Do to the high volume of orders we received in 2018 which were never picked up at the seed bank, we are requesting that if you do wish to place an order that you leave us your address so we can send the seeds to you if they are not picked up.

If you would like to participate in grow-outs of rare varieties to help us replenish stock, let us know! For those who have grown out and contributed seeds to the seed bank you are given unlimited access to the collection. For those who are first-timers or have not contributed grown-out seeds, we ask that you limit your selections to no more than 7 varieties per order. If you are particularly excited and want to try seed saving for the first time, let us know and we will be happy to provide you with resources to help!

This seed bank is a part of the Victory Gardens for Peace Initiative which helps communities work towards resilience through promoting sustainable backyard and community gardening. We are located at the Stanford Inn in the town of Mendocino. You are welcome to schedule an appointment to visit the seed bank and gardens (9-5PM), or drop by on Fridays at which time we hold open house. You can also order your seeds through email and eventually our website (hoping to have fully funded by 2020!) and we will mail them to you free of charge!

We are a project of Ecology Action, a 501(c)(3) non-profit which works with communities worldwide to better feed themselves while conserving resources and building soil. If you would like to make a donation to keep this seed bank growing, send a check to:

Victory Gardens for Peace
c/o Matt Drewno
P.O. Box 1253
Mendocino, CA 95460
Please write in the memo section of the check "VGFP"

Let us know if you have any questions, would like to schedule a visit to the seed bank, would like seed saving resources for particular crops, or if you are interested in our workshops and classes on sustainable backyard and community gardening, seed saving and garden design. You can contact us at Info@Victorygardensforpeace.com

Thank you and happy gardening!!